
Y5/6 Boys' Football event 

Tuesday 11th March 2025 - South Hunsley School 

 
Despite not winning this event overall, our team of Year 5/6 boys certainly did 

themselves proud and competed well with every opponent they encountered at the 

recent Y5/6 Football event. There were some wonderful skills on show, fabulous 

passing and some great goals. Some of the boys do need to work on their goal 

celebrations though! Well done on an excellent evening’s entertainment, boys! 

 
 


